
DBE Notice 

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26, the Indianapolis Public Transportation Corporation, 

also known as IndyGo, has established its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise goal for the 

federal fiscal years of 2020 through 2022.  IndyGo’s goal will be 10%. 

The proposed overall goal and its rationale are available for public inspection during the 

normal business hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, at IndyGo’s 

administrative offices, 1501 W. Washington Street, Indianapolis, IN 46222. 

IndyGo will accept written comments regarding this proposed goal through July 15, 2019.  

IndyGo’s FFY 2020-2022 goal may be adjusted as comments are received and considered.  

Phone calls regarding the goal will not be accepted.  All comments must be in writing.  

Inquiries or comments may be directed to the following: 

Indianapolis Public Transportation Corporation 

Attention:  Chelci Hunter, DBELO 

1501 W. Washington Street 

Indianapolis, IN 46222 

Or 

chunter@indygo.net  

Or 

https://www.indygo.net/news/ 

          


